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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As the 2019-2020 school year draws to a close I think it is fair to say that it is a school year that none of us will ever forget. 

We have lived through some very strange, unusual and undoubtedly testing times and had to contend with things that we 

could never have imagined. However, it is very true that when we are put to the ultimate test it is often then that we realise 

the strength of the organisations and communities that we belong to. None more so than our school community. There can 

be no hiding from the fact that providing work for the children at home, parents and carers taking on the role of teachers, 

children missing their friends, their school and their routine has been hugely challenging. But we did it. We did it together 

and this is something we should all be very proud of. As a staff team, community of parents and carers and a school full of 

children we are always stronger when we work together and this has so clearly been demonstrated. We can face any future 

challenges with great optimism.   

Today we say farewell to our Year 6 children who have coped very well with a very different ending to their time as pupils at 

our school. Well done to all of Year 6 on all of your achievements we look forward to hearing of your successes in the future.  

My final note of thanks has to go to a superb team of staff. I could not wish to lead a more dedicated and committed team 

who care passionately about the children in our school and each other.  We simply cannot wait to see all of the children back 

in school in September! Enjoy the summer.                    Graham Almond - Headteacher 

‘eschools’ app  

With your child’s school report you will have received 

a yellow letter with login information for our 

‘eschools’ app. Please download the app and login.  

Transition Information - September 2020 

A ‘farewell’ from the children’s current class teacher 

and a ‘hello’ from their new class teacher can be 

found on our school website in the ‘New Class 

Information’ section. Please have a look with your 

child; this will support them coming back to school.  

Reopening the school in September 

There is a detailed letter on the school website (News 

section) that gives parents and carers all of the 

information they need about our 

reopening in September. Follow the 

QR code to find the page. We also 

have some paper copies of the 

letters outside the front of the 

school on the railings. The letter 

has been sent home via MarvellousMe! and on our 

‘eschools’ app.  A link has also been posted from the 

school Facebook page. There is lots of information 

included. It is important everyone reads it. Amongst 

the information are the timings for the start and end 

of the school day for each year group in September. 

They are also below: 

 Entry  Exit  Entry  Exit  

Reception 8.55am 3.15pm Year 3 8.45am 3.15pm 

Year 1 8.45am 3.05pm Year 4 9.00am 3.05pm 

Year 2 8.50am 3.15pm Year 5 8.45am 3.15pm 

   Year 6 9.00am 3.05pm 


